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Last week we had a joyous gathering after Mass. Many were present to wish the Ehlis family a safe trip home to
USA. We will strive to have another gathering very soon. Thank you to all who were able to attend and participate.

NEWS - Silvana Abela will be taking a team of volunteers to Ghana for what they call Mission:/Possible Ghana
2014. Attached is a copy of her brochure. This is for humanitarian work . Silvana represents the ICPE Mission
which is a Catholic Mission made up of Christians committed to the goal of the world evangelization. Basically
the trip is from 1-22 of August 2014 and the cost of the trip is 550 € which includes food, accommodation and
local travel within Ghana for the duration of the Mission/Possible outreach. Volunteers are responsible to
cover their own travel cost to and from Ghana, visas and vaccinations.

This is a tremendous outreach program, and is expensive for many to attend. If you would like to make a
charitable donation to this group — donations are accepted. Please contact Silvana Abela for more information.

ICPE Mission imc@icpe.org

Try answering the questions? In today’s readings, the Lord calls us to be like Christ. Perhaps asking yourself these
questions will help you understand how our Gospel relates to our daily lives.

February 23, 2014 - 7th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Information from - http://www.catholic-prayer-life.com/Scripture-Questions.html

1. Think of an experience when you were insulted by someone, intentionally or
unintentionally. How did you feel?

2. When is it OK to get angry and when is it wrong?
3. Have you ever felt loved unconditionally?
4. How do you experience God's love?

5. How can you show love to people that you do not like very well?

Holy Week - Will you be able to attend Mass?”

We are trying to plan for Holy Week. Many of our parish members travel, yet many are still remaining in
town. If we have 50 or more people who plan on attending Masses during Holy Week, then we will have Mass
Services. You will receive an email survey with questions to which day you can or cannot attend. Please fill
out the survey so we know if and when you can attend.

Options - Holy Thursday, Good Friday, and Easter Sunday, Monday after Easter. Will you be able to attend?
Let us know!

If you would like to be added to our email list please send your contact information to:
infoheidelberg@internationalcatholiccommunity.com
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